
 From: Kaye Squires      
Sent: 03 August 2019 17:13 

To: 'SouthamptontoLondonPipeline@planninginspectorate.gov.uk' 
Cc: Clive Thompson  Alan Blackham  
Bryan Frost  Tim Brooks  Andy & Karen Grieves 

 
Subject: RE: Registration for project Southampton to London Pipeline Project with the Planning 
Inspectorate Registration Number 20022395 

 
Dear Sir, 

 
I have registered my interest, along with other residents and local councils, in connection with 
the above Pipeline Project that I understand is now under Examination by the Planning 
Inspectorate. 

 
This has been done on the grounds, inter alia, that Esso failed to consult interested parties and 
local councils before they revised the planned route across immediately adjacent parkland and 
submitted the Application to the Inspectorate. 

 
In subsequent discussions, involving local and county authorities plus our MP , Mr Michael Gove, 
we have been attempting to clarify why the final route chosen by Esso that affects residents of 
Lightwater has been chosen. To date our efforts have not met with any success. 

 
In pursuing this matter, we have been alerted to some of the processes that the Inspectorate will 
be following but we remain unclear about the practicalities of how Requesting Changes under 
Advice Note Sixteen operate and seek your clarification to the points raised below. 

 
The Esso Application discusses several pipeline routes across Turfhill Park and opts for a 
modification of one designated F1a. We are requesting a return to a previous route designated 
F1c. and thus are asking for a change within the current objectives of the application, and not a 
new project. We conclude that this constitutes a material change, but within the existing project 
application. We seek your advice on whether we need to declare this request before or during  
the Preliminary Meeting? 
 

We also seek clarification as to whether the local resident bodies, Heronscourt Residents 
Association and Colville Gardens Residents Association need to produce an Impact Statement for 
consideration by the Inspectorate and whether Lightwater Parish Council, Surrey Heath Borough 
Council, Surrey County Council are required to reflect the major concerns of local residents for a 
material change in the Impact Statements that I understand they will be preparing for  
Inspectorate use? 

 
During the Examination what information do we, as the affected and interested parties, need to: 

 
- provide and in what format? 

 
- the timing when this has to be provided? 

 
- what written and personal representation would be required? 

 
We do request that you retain this e-mail as part of the ExA documentation for this Application. 

 



 
My apologies that it has been necessary to seek this additional clarification but your assistance 
ahead of the next stage of the Examination would be appreciated by all those affected and 
involved. 

 
Yours sincerely 

Kaye Squires (Mr.) 

 




